
36 Freeland Avenue 
Kilnerpark, Pretoria,           
+27 (0) 12 3425720, 
www.sacares.net, 
info@sacares.co.za, or  
chantelle@sacares.co.za 
  

At ABBA School, we present 
the official departmental 
curriculum, for our children 
who have received no formal 
education until now, and 
have gross emotional 
negligence.   

Our teachers, and care 
givers, are trained to 
acknowledge and respect 

the individual abilities and 
competencies of each child.   
At Abba School, they have 
the opportunity to adapt 
naturally into a school 
environment, which leaves 
them ready to face social 
interaction, and educational 
expectancies, upon entering 
normal educational 
environments, once adopted 
or in a foster family. 

SA Cares for Life 
NPO: 006-880 

ABBA TODDLER SCHOOL                  
SA CARES FOR LIFE 
educating them for tomorrow 
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